The Multiply Family Numeracy prograthme is an
exciting new 12-hour family learning programme
commissioned by the Department for Education,

The Family Numeracy programme will be part of

a trial; it is designed to support Department for
Education research into how family learning classes
can help adults build confidence in their numeracy
skills -

It is for families who currently have children in Year
2 (Key Stage 1) and who can attend 6 weeks of
hour-long lessons in person and take part in 6 hours
of home activities. Half of the schools involved will
have the sessions in the Spring term /25 (Y2) and
the other half will have them in the Autumn term
25/26 (Y3).

It will help your child learn in a playful way, help
you with your confidence in Maths, and generate
evidence that will help other children and families.

It is completely free to take part. Schools who sign
up 8 or more eligible parents will receive £500 later
in the school year to spend on maths equipment,

Lesson content includes:
Number through Number Gardens and
Timeline Crowns

Space, shape and measure through Super
Shapes and Angle Eaters

Statistics and Data Collection through
Colour Your Day and Learning Clocks

Family Numeracy Programme

All you need to do is;

Be available to join an hour's lesson each week
for 6 weeks.

Be ready for some learning with adults and
then trying out some activities with your child.

Be able to complete another activity at home
with your child to practice what you tried
together at that week's lesson,

Be ready to complete optional surveys and
interviews regarding your experience with a
researcher.

Do you tick these boxes?

Aged 19+ years

Do not have a Level 2 qualification in maths
(e.g. you don't have GCSE Maths)/ you do
have GCSE maths but you are not confident in
maths

Have a child in Key Stage 1 Year 2

Have not taken part in a family numeracy
programme before

If yes, please complete this quick form by
scanning the QR code or visit this link and send
the form to your school Email: New.n1@welearn365.com




